
 

    

   

 

 

    
 

     
 

       
 
 

        

    

 

       

         

        

 

             

  

 

 

            

            

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire Providers 

Date: January 26, 2022 

Subject: Additional Weekly Deposit Date Added 

Summary: Effective January 14, 2022, electronic funds transfer (EFT) payments will now 

be deposited on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. 

Effective January 14, 2022, AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire providers who currently 

receive payment through electronic funds transfer (EFT) twice weekly will now receive 

deposits on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. 

If a holiday falls on a Monday, Wednesday, or Thursday, deposits will be made the following 

business day. 

Questions: 

Thank you for your participation in our network and your continued commitment to the care of 

our members. If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider 

Account Executive or the Provider Services department at 1-888-599-1479. 
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